Wilson, Tabatha

From: Stephen Farar <illeaglesmiling@icloud.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 05, 2015 8:21 PM

To: Water Draft Permit Comments

Subject: Comment on C&H Modification Request : ARG590001 AFIN 51-00164
ADEQ,

| protest the presence of this major concentrated animal farming operation on Big Creek, a tributary of the Buffalo River
- our First National River. Mainly the liner and the soil beneath it will be, if it's not already, compromised through time.
This is a very bad idea.

This is a crime to our environment carried out by a multinational conglomerate which has no interest in the community
of Mount Judea and the Buffalo River. If there’s any pollution of the Buffalo River as a result of the operation of this
CAFO, there will be a very high price to pay by the State of Arkansas and the people of the United States.

Sincerely,

Stephen Farar
3102 Flag Rd

Fox, AR 72051
870-363-4574



